

430 7th Avenue P.O. Box 407 Havre, MT 59501

PH 406-265-4613 FX 406-265-1315

E info@stjudeschoolmt.org

stjudeschoolmt.org

Dear parents,

Wow, it is hard to believe that we are entering the final quarter of the 2019-2020 academic year! Thanks to you, your children, and our outstanding staff, I can look back and see all of the blessings that God has bestowed on us. This past year has been joyful and fulfilling, and I am honored to work with each and every one of you.

I am writing this letter to inform you that the registration process for the 2020-2021 academic year will take place March 30th, March 31st, and April 1st. Last year we moved registration from August to the spring so we would have a better idea of the students who will be attending our school next year. This adjustment worked very well and made budgeting much more efficient. The move also allowed us to accurately order supplies earlier in the summer instead of waiting until August. You will still be required to come in for final registration in August to make your financial arrangements for the upcoming academic year. Enclosed are the 2020-2021 registration forms and we are to asking that they be filled out and brought to one of the dates and times found at the bottom of this letter. The registration will be \$175 for K-8 students and \$120 for preschool students. This fee is required at the time of registration. Current families will be assured a seat for their child for next year if they register by April 8th. Please note that outstanding balances must addressed with me at the time of registration.

As we go forward with our plans for next year, it is important for budgetary purposes to know as early as possible our rate of registration. We have several families that have visited our school and are waiting to register. This is certainly welcome news as we continue to grow St. Jude Thaddeus Catholic School. We certainly hope that all of our current families register. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mike Haugen

Principal

REGISTRATION DATES:

- Monday, March 30, 2020, 4:00 7:00 p.m.
- Tuesday, March 31, 2020, 4:00 7:00 p.m.
 - o Parent-Teacher Conferences are 4:00 7:00 p.m.
- Thursday, April 1, 2020, 4:00 7:00 p.m.
 - o Parent-Teacher Conferences are 4:00 7:00 p.m.